
Calderdale AGM dated 19th January 2021, held virtually due to the Coronavirus pandemic

Chairs report
I would like to thank, Karen, Anne, Stephen and Sandy for their help over the past year.
Unfortunately there has been very little activity in the Calderdale group because of the Covid virus. Our planned walk of the Bronte Way with the overnight stay in Haworth was one of the casualties. The intention of this walk was to thanks walk leaders, hopefully we will be able to re-arrange for sometime in the future.
I look forward to a full walks programme with as many walks as possible as soon as the pandemic is over.
All are very welcome to join us
Jane Guest
Chair
Calderdale LDWA 
 
